
Nev. to ban home delivery on
recreational pot
By Chris Kudialis, Las Vegas Sun

When the Nevada Department of Taxation last month released a
draft  of  permanent  regulations  to  govern  recreational
marijuana starting Jan. 1, one item was noticeably missing for
industry officials: Home delivery service.

Home delivery is currently allowed under temporary regulations
through the state’s “early start” program, which launched July
1 when recreational sales started and runs until the end of
the year.

But when department officials met in late July they eliminated
that service in the first and only draft of new regulations
because of security concerns.
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